

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

15th February 2019

Dear Year 6 Parents & Children,



Year 6 Residential Tuesday 7 - Friday 10 May 2019

As you know, this year's residential for the Year 6 children will be held at the Oaklands Centre in Llanrwst, North Wales. Oaklands is situated in a picturesque setting in the Conwy Valley in North Wales.

We will be holding a meeting for parents <u>and</u> children on **Tuesday 12th March at 3.45pm** in the Year 6 classroom. The purpose of the meeting is to give parents and children the opportunity to find out more about the residential and to answer any questions you might have.

If you want to discuss any aspect of this trip prior to the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr M Ashton **Deputy Headteacher**







